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This measure only incentivizes the status quo of homeless encampments in public 

parks all across the state. The people of Oregon are tired of the state of Oregon 

enabling homeless and vagrancy. How about we see some money spent on housing 

intended to help folks get back on their feet? How about we start combating addiction 

and mental illness, instead of letting addicts run amok in our communities? I am 

firmly against this measure, it will do far more harm than good. 


